
  

Page 1 of 1 

 
 

REACH Compliance Declaration 
 

 
May 3, 2018 
 
 
The letter establishes the opinion of Genevieve Swiss Industries, Inc. regarding the status under the 
European Union (“EU”) Regulations on Registration, Evaluation, Authorization and Restriction of 
Chemical Substances (“REACH”) of the products supplied by Genevieve Swiss to your 
organization. 
 
Genevieve Swiss has done an examination of our vendors and of the materials we use in 
manufacturing. Based upon our examination, we have determined that we are only affected by 
REACH as a downstream user within the meaning of the REACH Regulation. As a downstream 
user, we rely on and have an interest in our suppliers registering their chemicals in order to ensure 
the supply continuity for and quality of products supplied by Genevieve Swiss. Therefore, 
Genevieve Swiss will be acting in conformity with the legal requirements.  
 
We only manufacture and export to the EU products that are not covered by REACH and ROHS. 
The products manufactured or sold by Genevieve Swiss are not covered by the compulsory 
registration under REACH and ROHS. 
 
Furthermore, our products are below the prescribed minimum quantity outlined by REACH 
regulation. 
 
We thank you for your interest, and welcome any further questions. 
 
Best regards, 
 
James Gosselin 
President, 
Genevieve Swiss Industries, Inc. 
 


